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We hope you all had a restful break. Year 3 have come back from the 

holidays and worked hard on their learning! 

In Maths we have completed our unit on addition and subtraction skills. We 

continued to add and subtract 3 digit numbers using exchanging and 

carrying. We have just started our new unit on multiplication which has seen 

us describe equal groups and calculate their total amounts. 

In English, we have started our non-chronological reports about events in 

Gloucester. We started by reading a report about Pakistan and using it to 

identify the features. We have then story mapped the text and researched 

our own events that have happened in Gloucester. After that, we used our 

new facts to plan our non-chronological report about Gloucester and have 

written the introduction and first paragraph. 

Science has seen us begin our learning about our new unit Animals and 

Humans. We started by looking at the different nutrients humans need to 

keep themselves healthy. In Geography we have learnt about Tsunamis and 

the devastating effects they have had in Pakistan. We then moved onto 

learning about earthquakes, how they happen and their effects. We even 

compared the strengths using a Mercalli meter! 

In History we have looked at significant people from Gloucester and Pakistan 

and have made sets of Top Trump cards! In PSHE we acted our scenarios of 

conflict and discussed ways in which we could solve them. 

  

 

PE has seen us begin working on our balancing and travelling skills as part of 

our gymnastics unit! The children have loved exploring how to move and 

travel and using different parts of their bodies to balance. 
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What we are learning next 

In English we will continue to write our non-chronological reports about 

events in Gloucester. In Maths we will continue to develop our understanding 

of multiplication and we will work towards multiplying 2 digit numbers 

together. 


